

	DAILY TEST PAPER ACADEMIC YEAR 2021/2022	
	Subject : LA	Name :
	Primary : III	Day/ Date :

Listening

I. Listen and answer.

1. Where did the old man live?

2. How was the weather like?

3. Where did the old man go?

4. What did the young boy offer to the old man?

Reading

I. Put the words in the correct order to make a sentence.

1. you movie Did a yesterday? See

2. a I yesterday. see didn't movie No,

3. you noodles eat Tuesday? Did last

4. Tuesday. Yes, ate noodles last I chicken

5. Did swim you the pool week? in last

II. Read and answer.

MARTIN'S VACATION

Martin had a terrible day yesterday. It was the day of his vacation to Spain but it was a nightmare. He left the house at 10 o'clock in the morning and caught a taxi to the airport. Martin went to the check-in with his luggage. When the man who worked for the airline asked for his passport, Martin became very upset. Where was his passport? Martin realized he didn't have his passport with him. What a disaster!

He jumped back into the taxi and told the driver to take him home. The driver drove quickly and Martin arrived back at his house in twenty minutes.

He ran into the house and went into his bedroom. He found his passport on the bedside table and left the house again. But the taxi wasn't there! Where was the taxi!

Martin jumped up and down angrily. "I don't believe it. The taxi left!" he shouted. He ran down the street and looked for another taxi.

After a few minutes, Martin found another taxi and told the driver to take him to the airport as quickly as possible. The traffic on the roads was very bad and, unfortunately, Martin's taxi arrived at the airport late. His plane left for Spain at 11.30 and Martin missed it. He was very sad and went to speak to the airline. They promised to get him a seat on an evening flight and Martin went home on another taxi to wait.

1. What time did he leave the house?

2. How did he get to the airport?

3. When did he realize that he didn't have his passport?

4. How long did it take to go back to his house in the taxi?

Writing

I. Please write your activities yesterday.

This image shows a single sheet of white paper with horizontal blue or grey ruling lines. The lines are evenly spaced and run across the width of the page. There is a vertical margin line on the left side, creating a narrow left margin. The paper appears to be from a notebook or a standard writing template.